DATE:  	February 28, 2016

TO:		Clear Lake High School
		Girls’ Soccer Team Seniors 

FROM:		The Booster Club Scholarship Committee

SUBJECT:	Beverly Mendell Halet Senior Girls' Soccer Scholarship Application


Each year, the Clear Lake Girls Soccer Booster Club awards the Beverly Mendell Halet Senior Girls' Soccer Scholarship to graduating players who intend to continue their education in college. The scholarship was established in 2012 to honor Beverly Mendell Halet. Beverly’s children, Crystal Mendell and Jason Mendell both attended Clear Lake for all four of their high school years. Jason played on the boys' soccer team during his time at Clear Lake, and Beverly was an avid supporter and soccer player herself. The Beverly Mendell Halet Senior Girls' Soccer Scholarship has been created to honor Beverly through promotion of strong, independent women who have a commitment to giving back through volunteerism.

The judging criteria for this scholarship are based on personal strengths, academics, leadership and involvement in both soccer and the community.  

Please allow enough time to properly complete the requirements which include an application form and multiple essays. Your essays (we prefer typed; however, handwritten will be accepted) must be attached to the application. In order for your application to be considered, you must have your requirements submitted no later than Sunday March 27th, 2016, or postmarked by Friday March 25th, 2016.

The Committee wishes each of you the best of luck and sincerely hopes that all seniors view this as a valuable opportunity to assist them in reaching their educational goals.  Please feel free to call or text me if you have any questions. 
					
					Sincerely,
					

					Kaija Penley
		
					Kaija Penley, Scholarship Coordinator

					The CLHS Girls' Soccer Booster Club
					11819 Mighty Redwood Drive
					Houston, TX 77059
					281-488-2275 home
					281-881-8144 cell
					nkpenley@msn.com

